
Times/Day Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

9:15am-10am

Bagel Bar 
($4)whole bagel
($2) half a bagel 
Comes with coffee or 
juice. 

Water Aerobics
meet at pool #4 

Morning  Walk 
Meet in the Canyon 
room. 

Morning Walk 
meet at the Canyon 
Room.

Water Aerobics
meet at pool #4

Water Aerobics
meet at pool #4 

Waffles Bar 
A set of 2 waffles $4 
Comes with juice or 
coffee. 

10:30am-11am

Scavenger Hunt 
Meet us in the 
Canyon Room for 
summer themed 
scavenger hunt 
all ages welcome  

Summer Word Search
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for some fun 
summer word search.

BINGO & Lemonade 
Join us in the 
Canyon Room for 
BINGO.
($1 each card) 

BINGO & Lemonade
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for BINGO
($1 each card) 

Scavenger Hunt 
Meet us in the Canyon 
Room for summer 
themed scavenger hunt 
all ages welcome  

BINGO & Lemonade
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for BINGO
($1 each card) 

Board Game social 
Stop at the Canyon 
room to play board 
games with other 
guest or  activity 
stuff. All ages 
welcome. 

12pm-1pm

Ice Cream Social 
meet at the Canyon 
Room ($7) 

Popcorn & Trivia
Join us for a fun movie 
theme trivia. 
All ages welcome 

Corn Hole
meet at the 
bocce ball court. 

Corn Hole
meet at the 
bocce ball court. 

Summer Movie 
Come to the Canyon 
room and watch a 
summer movie. 
Enjoy popcorn and a 
snow cone ($4 )

Disney Trivia 
Calling all Disney fans, 
see if you got what it 
takes to win Our 
Disney Trivia! 
(Canyon Room)

Snow cone social 
Stop by the Canyon 
room ($3) 

2pm-3pm

Nintendo Switch-
Stop by the Canyon 
Room and join the 
fun! We have Mario 
kart available for any 
age! Free activity

Fruit Salad Bar 
Stop by the Canyon 
Room and enjoy a 
delicious fruit salad. 
($4 each) 

Nintendo Switch-
Stop by the Canyon 
Room and join the 
fun! We have Mario 
kart available for 
any age! Free 
activity

Board Games Social 
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for fun boards 
game to play. 

BINGO & Lemonade
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for BINGO
($1 each card) 

Taco Friday 
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for some 
yummy street tacos. 

look out for our
pop-up BBQ 

2:00pm-3:00pm

BINGO & Lemonade 
Join us in the Canyon 
Room for BINGO.
($1 each card) 

Ice Cream Social 
meet at the Canyon 
Room ($7)  

Root Beer Float 
Social meet at the 
Canyon room ($4)  

Snow cone social 
Stop by the Canyon 
room ($3) 

Ice Cream Social 
meet at the Canyon 
Room ( $7) 

Snow cone social 
Stop by the Canyon 
room ($3)

BINGO 
Try your luck at our 
Oasis BINGO!!
($1 each card)

3:15pm-5:00pm

Word Search
meet at pool #4 

Puzzle Fun 
meet at the Canyon 
Room. 

Summer coloring 
Stop by the Canyon 
room, for fun 
coloring and 
refreshing lemonade 

Puzzle Fun 
meet at the Canyon 
Room. 

Corn Hole
meet at the bocce ball 
court. 

Summer Coloring  
Stop by the canyon 
room, for fun coloring 
and refreshing 
lemonade                                                                                                                     

Corn Hole
meet at the bocce 
ball court.  

*Activities subject to change without notice. Children must be accompanied by a supervising adult all time*
Coffee is served fresh in the Canyon Room daily from 6AM – 10AM

Oasis Convenience Store is open daily 24 hours
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